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Message from Monsignor Ren® Mathieu: 
(1) An independent, on-site audit of safe environment procedures has 
found the Roman Catholic Diocese of Portland, which includes all 141 
churches in Maine, in full compliance with the Charter for the Protection 
of Children and Young People. The audit, which reviewed the period of 
July 1, 2017, to June 30, 2018, was conducted by StoneBridge Business 

Partners of Rochester, New York. The Diocese of Portland calls for an independent 
audit each year. Since these procedures were implemented in 2002, there have been no 
substantiated allegations of sexual abuse of a minor by a cleric in the Diocese of Port-
land. (2) Change of weekday Mass schedule: The final Mass of the season was cele-
brated at Ste Anne Chapel on November 2. Last year, we relocated that Mass to Saco 
during the winter months, but it is difficult to continue this practice. One factor is that 
those who have been generously unlocking/locking doors for the 7 am Mass find it 
difficult to continue doing so. Another equally important factor is the unpredictability 
of contractors who clear our parking lots of snow at this early hour. The Mass will 
resume at Ste Anne in springtime. I trust everyone understands. (3) November 4-10 is 
observed as National Vocations Awareness Week, an opportunity to highlight the 
importance of praying for vocations and encouraging young people to be open to 
service to the Church. I am very pleased that our parish hosts a group of young women 
and another for young men, both of whom gather regularly for discernment. I am also 
encouraged that a member of the parish, Alex Boucher, is scheduled for ordination to 
the diaconate next spring. Another parishioner, Erin Donlon, began seminary studies 
this fall. (4) Now that we have begun the month of November, three major parish 
activities have our attention. The first is the annual collection of food and money for 
Thanksgiving baskets. The collection will continue through November 18. Last year, 
Pope Francis designated that Sunday the World Day of the Poor. It coincides with the 
American bishopsô annual Campaign for Human Development. (5) The second 
November event is the Christmas Fair next weekend, November 9/10/11 at St. Joseph 
Church Hall, which is the final fair of the year in Good Shepherd Parish. After this 
weekend, raffle ticket stubs should be delivered directly to the parish office or to the 
fair itself. Any stubs put into next weekendôs offertory collection will not make it to 
the fair on time because the collection is deposited in the bank immediately after each 
Saturday/Sunday Mass and not opened until after the weekend. Please help by promot-
ing the raffle among your family members and friends and by encouraging them to 
attend the fair. I appreciate whatever you can do to support our parish fairs because 
they help with our budgetary needs while bringing people who may not be familiar with 
the parish into our buildings; it is one more way for neighbors to become familiar with 
the Catholic Church and Good Shepherd Parish. At every fair this year, I met people 
who used the opportunity in encountering a priest to speak about returning to the prac-
tice of the faith or to explain some need of theirs. I hope copies of the parish bulletin 
are readily available at all our fairs and dinners as a way to promote our faith and 
activities (& Msgr. Tonneôs jokes)! (6) A third major project during the month of 
November is the 20th annual Thanksgiving Dinner, November 22 at Most Holy Trinity 
Church Hall, sponsored by the Knights of Columbus. Everyone in our community is 
invited to this special meal at no cost. There are many other activities coming up and 
they are described in this bulletin, but these three events require dozens and dozens of 
volunteers. Please consider helping out in some way. (7) A possible ñJoy in Actionò 
for this week based on Pope Francisô apostolic exhortation on the joy of the family, 
Amorus Laetitia: A possible ñJoy in Actionò for this week: Share with your children 
the story of a favorite saint, perhaps the saint chosen for their confirmation name. 
Pray for that saintôs intercession, explaining the value of intercessory prayer. 
(8) Thank You of the Week: To those who organized and supported the Harvest Fair 
at St. Philip last weekend despite the rainy weather, and to those who organized and 
participated in our annual All Souls Day Evening Prayer last Friday. Thank you! 
 

JOKES PRIESTS CAN TELL, Vol. 9 - Msgr. Tonne: 
A teacher asked her Sunday school class to tell the story of Creation. A little girl stood 
up and said: ñFirst, God created Adam. Then He looked at him and said, 
óOh, my, I can do better than that.ô So he created Eve.ò 
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wŜǾΦ aǎƎǊΦ wŜƴŞ ¢Φ aŀǘƘƛŜǳΣ tŀǎǘƻǊ          wŜǾΦ .ǊŀŘ aƻǊƛƴΣ tŀǊƻŎƘƛŀƭ ±ƛŎŀǊ          wŜǾΦ 5ƻƳƛƴƛŎ ¢ǳƳǳǎƛƛƳŜΣ !WΣ tŀǊƻŎƘƛŀƭ ±ƛŎŀǊ 
5ŜŀŎƻƴ wƻōŜǊǘ tŀǊŜƴǘŜŀǳ 5ŜŀŎƻƴ YŜǾƛƴ WŀŎǉǳŜǎ 5ŜŀŎƻƴ wƛŎƪ Iǳƻǘ 

Confessions on Saturdays (or by appointment): 
3:00 pm at Most Holy Trinity, St. Joseph and St. Margaret  ;  3:30 pm at St. Philip 

The Presence Radio Network is 
106.7 FM in Greater Portland, 
www.thepresenceradio.org, on the 
app, or dial 605-475-8037 and listen 
on phones with unlimited minutes. 

Apostolate of Prayer for Priests - Nov. ó18 
 

4.   Bishop Paul Baltakis OFM 
5.   Rev. David Schlaver CSC, Rev. Ralph Boisvert 
6.   Rev. Alfred Irving, Rev. Reginald Brissette 
7.   Rev. Innocent Okozi SMA, Rev. Hubert Paquet 
8.   Rev. Stephen Mulkern, Rev. C. Lee Gilbertson 
9.   Rev. Roland Nadeau, Rev. Maurice Lebel 
10. Rev. John Feeney, Rev. Robert Pecoraro SJ 
 

Let us also pray for our Deacons & Seminarians. 

Vocations: ñHe is able for all time to save those who 
approach God through Him, since He always lives to 
make intercession for them.ò Are you being called to 
help others approach the mercy of God as a priest or 

in the consecrated life? 
Contact Fr. Seamus Griesbach: 207-773-6471; 
email: seamus.griesbach@portlanddiocese.org; 
Website: www.portlanddiocese/vocations; 

Facebook: VocationsME. 
 
 

Intercessions: For the holiness of all those called to 
love Jesus with undivided hearts by living the 
Beatitudes as priests, deacons or in the 
consecrated life, we pray to the Lord. 

Cemeteries of Good Shepherd Parish: 
St. Joseph / St. Mary 

Office hours are typically Mon-Fri, 8 am - 4 pm. 
Note: Drop ins are welcome; however, it is 

best to make an appointment because the manager 
is back and forth to the Cemeteries, and may not 
be in the office at the time of your arrival. 

Contact Jack Wholey: 282-0747 (or 430-4832) / 
jack.wholey@portlanddiocese.org. 
Thank you for your understanding. 

Fiat: a Womenôs Discernment Group: 
for high school students, college students & beyond 
who want to know more about Religious Sisters and 
may be questioning this vocation for themselves. 
All meetings are on the 2nd & 4th Friday of each 
month, 6:00ï8:00 pm at St. Joseph Convent, 

409 Pool St., Biddeford. 
 

NO MEETING on Nov. 9 due to 
Journey Retreat. Our next meeting 

will be Nov. 30. 
FMI: fiatmaine@gmail.com 
or   on Instagram: @fiatmaine. 

ñWe must meditate before, during and after every-
thing we do. The prophet says: óI will pray, and then 
I will understand.ô This is the way we can easily 
overcome the countless difficulties we have to face 
day after day, which, after all, are part of our work. 
In meditation we find the strength to bring Christ 

to birth in ourselves and in others. 
- St. Charles Borromeo (1538-1584), 

Patron Saint of Spiritual Leaders/Seminarians, 
Feast Day: Nov. 4. 

http://www.thepresenceradio.org
mailto:jack.wholey@portlanddiocese.org
mailto:fiatmaine@gmail.com


Saturday, November 3 
   4:00 pm  St. Joseph: (Fr. Dominic Tumusiime) 
                  Thomas (8th Ann.) & David Oscar (9th Ann.) Reed / 
                  Robert R. Gagnon (2nd Ann.) 
   4:00 pm  Most Holy Trinity: (Fr. David Schlaver) 
                  Carol Peloquin / Blessed Mother for favor granted 
   4:00 pm  St. Margaret: (Fr. Brad Morin) 
                  Madlyn McPherson / Pauline Dinwiddie 
   4:30 pm  St. Philip: (Fr. Bob Pecoraro) 
                  Mona Fecteau / Madeleine Goulet 
Sunday, November 4, Thirty-First Sunday in Ordinary Time 
   8:00 am  St. Joseph: (Fr. Bob Pecoraro) 
                  Concisa, Wilfredo, and Nono Garcia / 
                  Albertine Faucher (1st Ann.) 
   8:30 am  St. Margaret: (Fr. Brad Morin) 
                  In thanksgiving to the Sacred Heart / Mary A. Grimaldi 
   8:30 am  Most Holy Trinity: (Fr. David Schlaver) 
                  Louis & Cecile Sirois / Germaine Paquet 
   9:00 am  St. Philip: (Fr. Dominic Tumusiime)     Rita Howe 
 10:30 am  Most Holy Trinity: (Fr. Bob Pecoraro) 
                  Doris Brady / Robert R. Gagnon (2nd Ann.) 
 10:30 am  St. Margaret: (Fr. Brad Morin) 
                  Robert & Noella Croteau / St. Anthony for favor received 
 11:00 am  St. Joseph: (Fr. Dominic Tumusiime) 
                  Joseph (28th Ann.) & Lena (9th Ann.) Bilodeau / 
                  Arthur (20th Ann.) & Gilberte (5th Ann.) Pelletier 
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

Monday, November 5 
   9:00 am  Most Holy Trinity: Gus Gagne / Frances Callahan 
Tuesday, November 6 
   9:00 am  Most Holy Trinity: Richard Cook / Annette Addorio 

Wednesday, November 7 
   8:30 am  St. James School: Simonne Taschereau 
   9:00 am  St. Philip: St. Jude for a special favor / Bob Atkins 
Thursday, November 8 
   8:00 am  St. Margaret: Edgar Roberge (3rd Ann.) 
   9:00 am  St. Philip: Simonne Taschereau 
Friday, November 9 
   9:00 am  Most Holy Trinity: Favor granted from St. Anthony / 
                  Richard Cook 
Saturday, November 10 
   4:00 pm  St. Joseph: (Fr. Dominic Tumusiime) 
                  St. Anthony for favor granted / 
                  For a favor from the Blessed Mother 
   4:00 pm  Most Holy Trinity: (Fr. Joseph Manship) 
                  Ruth & Maurice Sheehan / Ron Laflamme 
   4:00 pm  St. Margaret: (Fr. Brad Morin) 
                  Juliette Landry / John OôNeil 
   4:30 pm  St. Philip: (Msgr. Ren® Mathieu) 
                  Ruth C. (Valliere) Grenier (6th Ann.) / Herve Poissant 
Sunday, November 11, Thirty-Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 
   8:00 am  St. Joseph: (Msgr. Ren® Mathieu) 
                  Paul & Alice Lapointe / Edouard Laliberte 
   8:30 am  St. Margaret: (Fr. Brad Morin) 
                  Vivien & James Sullivan / Rita Lavoie (4th Ann.) 
   8:30 am  Most Holy Trinity: (Fr. David Schlaver) 
                  Irene Nadeau (22nd Ann.) / Eugene Sirois 
   9:00 am  St. Philip: (Fr. Dominic Tumusiime)    Donald Bourassa 
 10:30 am  Most Holy Trinity: (Msgr. Ren® Mathieu) 
                  Merilda Goulet / For All People in Good Shepherd Parish 
 10:30 am  St. Margaret: (Fr. Brad Morin) 
                  Chip Beauchaine / Ron Laflamme (2nd Ann.) 
 11:00 am  St. Joseph: (Fr. Dominic Tumusiime) 
                  Raymond Elie (20th Ann.) / 
              Patricia (3rd Ann.), Albert (15th Ann.), & Joel (8th Ann.) Potvin 
   5:30 pm  Most Holy Trinity: (Fr. Brad Morin) 
                  Conrad Poisson (37th Ann.) 

PARISH LITURGIES  
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We try to list the name of the priest who will cele-
brate every scheduled weekend Mass. However, 
this schedule may be changed without notice. 

The Sanctuary Lamp at Most Holy Trinity Church is 
burning this week in memory of: Conrad ñHubbaò Curro 

Congratulations & Godôs Profound Blessings Upon You Newlyweds 

 

"!04)3- 02%0!2!4)/.ȡ Sessions are bi-monthly: 6-8 pm 
at MHT. Next ones: Tuesdays, Nov. 13 & 20  AND  Jan. 8 & 15 

 

Baptisms are scheduled after the preparation process is 
completed by the parents. FMI contact: Donna Caron at 
282-4812x113; Donna.Caron@portlanddiocese.org. 

Friendly reminder for WINTER and heating season! 
Please dress warmly for church and close doors tightly behind 

you when coming and going. Thank you! 

Bernadette Courtois (born 1933) 
 

May her soul and the souls of all the faithful 
departed through the mercy of God rest in peace. 

Norm & Nancy (Nadeau) Girard on 11/2 

CHRISTMAS MIDNIGHT MASS CHOIR REHEARSALS 
Rehearsals for Midnight Mass at St. Joseph Church begin on Thurs, 
Nov. 8 from 6:30-8:00 pm. Meet me by 6:30 at the side door of the 
church. We need singers in all 4 voice parts, S A T B, and we are 
always pleased to welcome new choir members! See me after Mass 
or email me: helene.fortier@portlanddiocese.org.  ~ Helene Fortier 

Food Collection Before Thanksgiving: 
Thank you to all who give so generously each week bringing in food 
to help our community food pantries. Please know that during our 
Thanksgiving Food Collections, Oct. 27th to Nov. 18th, 

all food collected in our churches will go toward Good Shepherd 
Parish's Thanksgiving Baskets for those in need. 

THANKSGIVING BASKETS FOR THOSE IN NEED 
If you find yourself or know someone in need of food 
for Thanksgiving in the parish communities of Biddeford, 
Lyman or Saco, call the Hotline at 282-3321x107, leaving 

your name, address, & phone number, from Nov. 1st through Nov. 15th. 
If you are from the Old Orchard Beach community, please call 934-3575. 

Notes regarding Masses/Mass Times: 
 

Fri, Nov. 2 was the last 7 am Mass at Ste Anne Chapel for 2018.  
The 7 am Mass will return at the end of winter in mid-April. This change 
allows the parish to more effectively utilize building & grounds staff 
when the additional winter maintenance burden is here. 
 

During the winter months please check weather listings for school 
opening delays, cancellations, and parking bans in each church 
community. Cancellation of the daily Mass is tied to these community 
advisories as well! Consult the parish website and/or app during storm 
conditions for updates on closings. 
Our decisions are based on safety for all concerned when snow & ice 
create hazardous travel conditions. Overnight winter storms make clean-
ing our parking lots and priest travel in the early morning hours, very 
difficult. Thank you for your understanding. 

 

On Wed., Nov. 21, there will be NO MASS at St. James School due to 
school vacation. There will be only 1 daily Mass that day at St. Philip 
Church at 9 am. 
 
 

There will be just 1 Mass on Thanksgiving Day: 9 am at St. Philip. 

A Thanksgiving Vigil Mass will be held at MHT Church on Wed., 
Nov. 21st, at 7:00 pm. In addition to the regular Offertory collection, we 
will be invited to come forward with gifts of non-perishable food items. 
These will be donated to the Saco Food Pantry to assist those less 

fortunate in our community. Thank you, in advance, for your generosity! 

ÀBEHOLDÀ    Eucharistic Adoration Holy Hour 
JOIN US! Fri., Nov. 16    This month at Ste Anne Chapel! 
7-8 pm (beginning with the Divine Mercy Chaplet at 6:45, 
Exposition at 7). Come & experience powerful Praise & 
Worship as we honor our Lord in the Blessed Sacrament. 

mailto:Donna.Caron@portlanddiocese.org
mailto:helene.fortier@portlanddiocese.org


SAINT  JAMES  CATHOLIC  SCHOOL  

25 Graham Street             Phone 207-282-4084 
Biddeford, ME 04005               FAX 207-286-3693 
E-mail GSPschools@portlanddiocese.org 
Website www.sjsbiddeford.org 
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$ÏÅÓ ÙÏÕÒ ÐÒÅÓÃÈÏÏÌ ÈÁÖÅ ÌÉÃÅÎÓÅÄ ÔÅÁÃÈÅÒÓơ $Ï ÔÈÅ 
ÃÈÉÌÄÒÅÎ ÌÅÁÒÎ ÁÂÏÕÔ ÔÈÅÉÒ ÆÁÉÔÈơ !ÒÅ ÔÈÅÙ ÔÁÕÇÈÔ ÂÙ 
ÃÅÒÔÉÆÉÅÄ ÔÅÁÃÈÅÒÓơ $Ï ÔÈÅÙ ÈÁÖÅ ÁÒÔƗ ÍÕÓÉÃƗ 0ƚ%ƚƗ 
&ÒÅÎÃÈ ÁÎÄ ÌÉÂÒÁÒÙ ÅÁÃÈ ×ÅÅËơ !ÒÅ ÔÈÅÙ ÐÁÒÔ ÏÆ Á 
ÂÉÇÇÅÒ ÓÃÈÏÏÌ ÃÏÍÍÕÎÉÔÙ ÁÎÄ ÔÁËÅ ÐÁÒÔ ÉÎ ÁÌÌ ÔÈÅ 
ÓÐÅÃÉÁÌ ÅÖÅÎÔÓ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ ÓÃÈÏÏÌơ $ÏÅÓ ÙÏÕÒ ÐÒÅÓÃÈÏÏÌ 
ÈÁÖÅ ÁÎ Á×ÁÒÄ-×ÉÎÎÉÎÇ ÌÕÎÃÈ ÐÒÏÇÒÁÍ ÏÆÆÅÒÉÎÇ ÆÒÅÓÈ 
ÆÒÕÉÔÓ Ÿ ÖÅÇÅÔÁÂÌÅÓ ÅÁÃÈ ÄÁÙơ )Æ ÎÏÔƗ ÙÏÕ ÓÈÏÕÌÄ 
ÃÏÎÓÉÄÅÒ 3ÁÉÎÔ *ÁÍÅÓ 0ÒÅÓÃÈÏÏÌ ÆÏÒ ÙÏÕÒ ÃÈÉÌÄƞ 

 As we prepare for the future, we build upon the faith and sacrifice of 
our ancestors creating hope for the future. 
 

Now there is a special opportunity for all parishioners to strengthen our 
parish and to ensure that our legacy of faith will continue in perpetuity. 

St. James School Endowment Fund 
with the Catholic Foundation of Maine 

For more information on how you can build this important fund for our parish, 
contact Elizabeth Badger, Executive Director, the Catholic Foundation of Maine, 
207-321-7820 or elizabeth.badger@catholicfoundationmaine.org. 

Yankee Candle Fundraiser 
Saint James School is having a Yankee Candle fundraiser 

this fall. There is an online ordering section on 
yankeecandlefundraising.com where you can place an 
order for candles and gift items. Use code 990080689 
when you order and Saint James School will get a 

portion of the profits. There are some great Christmas items and this 
fundraiser will be ongoing through the month of December! 

Thank you to all 
who continue to donate 

Box Top coupons and money 
in the Box Top collection bins 

in the hallways at 
St. Joseph & Most Holy Trinity 

Churches. 
 

Please note that Campbell's Soup is no longer doing their 
program, so we no longer need Campbell's soup labels. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact 
Christina Shea, St. James Box Top Coordinator, 

at queryshea@gmail.com. 

St. Vincent de Paul Society is open on Wednesdays, 12:30 to 2:00 pm. 
Location is St. James Hall basement, the South St. 
entrance. Donations of saleable items are accepted 
at the receiving door, Mon. - Fri., 8 am to 3 pm. 
Please, NO computers, mattresses or large 
appliances. Monies raised are donated to local 

charities to help those in need. Check Channel 8 for 
snow closings. FMI call Bob/Donna at: 499-7490. 

Saint James School is proud to 
be in its twenty sixth year 
as a merged Catholic school in 

Biddeford. Its history dates back to the 
turn of the century when there were 

many Catholic schools in the area. Saint James School is the last 
remaining Catholic school and embraces its long storied history of all 
the Catholic school graduates in the area. Enrollment at Saint James 
is steady and we welcomed twelve new families to Saint James this 
year. The staff is dedicated with the motto to put students first by 
teaching the whole child, differentiating instruction and treating 

each student as if they were their own child. 
The mission of the school is SAFE and it stands for 

Service * Academics * Faith * Excellence. Saint James School has a 
rolling admission policy. Come and see Saint James School 
and give your child this gift. Call 282-4084 for a tour. 

Saint James has two endowment funds. 
One is a savings account for the school and the other is for 

scholarships. If you want to donate to either one, please contact 
The Catholic Foundation of Maine at (207) 321-7894 to either make 

a donation or to remember us in your estate planning. 
Let us be sure that we always have a Catholic school in the area by 
supporting this outreach of Good Shepherd Parish. Thank you. 

***************************************************** 

Do you order a lot through Amazon? If you do, you can help 
Saint James School by logging into amazon smiles first and selecting 
Saint James School in Biddeford. (There are a lot of Saint James 
Schools so pick the Biddeford school). Then .5% of your 
eligible purchases will be given to Saint James School. 

It doesn't seem like much, but with holiday shopping around 
the corner, the cumulative effect of this will be a boost to the school! 
It does not cost you anything. Spread the word! Thank you!! 

https://smile.amazon.com/ch/01-0473551 

3ÔÕÄÅÎÔÓ ÁÔ 3ÁÉÎÔ *ÁÍÅÓ 
3ÃÈÏÏÌ ÃÅÌÅÂÒÁÔÅÄ 
-ÉØ )Ô 5Ð $ÁÙƚ 

%ÁÃÈ ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔ ×ÁÓ ÇÉÖÅÎ Á 
ÃÏÌÏÒ ÁÎÄ ÔÈÅÙ ÄÒÅÓÓÅÄ ÉÎ 
ÔÈÉÓ ÃÏÌÏÒƚ 4ÅÁÃÈÅÒÓ 

ÄÒÅÓÓÅÄ ÉÎ ÁÌÌ ÔÈÅ ÃÏÌÏÒÓƚ 
4ÈÅÙ ÆÏÕÎÄ ÔÈÅÉÒ ÃÏÌÏÒ ÏÎ 
Á ÔÁÂÌÅ ÁÔ ÌÕÎÃÈ ÁÎÄ ÍÅÔ 
ÎÅ× ÆÒÉÅÎÄÓƚ 3ÔÕÄÅÎÔÓ 

ÅÎÊÏÙÅÄ 
ÍÉØÉÎÇ ÉÔ ÕÐƗ 
ÓÉÔÔÉÎÇ ×ÉÔÈ 
ÄÉÆÆÅÒÅÎÔ 
ÐÅÏÐÌÅ ÁÎÄ 
ÍÁËÉÎÇ ÎÅ× 
ÆÒÉÅÎÄÓƚ 

3ÔÕÄÅÎÔÓ ÁÔ 3ÁÉÎÔ *ÁÍÅÓ 3ÃÈÏÏÌ 
ÍÁÄÅ ÐÏÓÔÅÒÓƗ ×ÒÏÔÅ ÓÐÅÅÃÈÅÓ 
ÁÎÄ ÒÁÎ ÆÏÒ ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔ ÃÏÕÎÃÉÌƚ 
4ÈÅÓÅ ÙÏÕÎÇ ÍÅÎ Ÿ ×ÏÍÅÎ ×ÉÌÌ 
ÌÅÁÒÎ ÁÂÏÕÔ ÇÏÖÅÒÎÍÅÎÔ ×ÈÉÌÅ 
ÍÁËÉÎÇ Á ÄÉÆÆÅÒÅÎÃÅ ÁÔ ÔÈÅÉÒ 

ÂÅÌÏÖÅÄ ÓÃÈÏÏÌƚ 

https://www.google.com/search?q=catholic+foundation+of+maine&rlz=1C1CHBF_en&oq=Catholic+Foundation+of+maine&aqs=chrome.0.0.4974j0j7&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8
https://smile.amazon.com/ch/01-0473551


Stop & Pick Up a Clynk Bag 
and help the Youth Ministry today! 

Tell family, friends and businesses that they can obtain 
a Clynk bag from church foyers (or the parish office) to 

assist our youth ministry in their fundraising efforts. This 
program is enabled by the generosity of some of our parishioners, 
who donate the bags for this cause. The proceeds of the bottles/cans 
allow our parish to offer financial aid to those attending the annual, 

Diocesan youth events here in Maine: 
Journey Retreat and the Catholic Youth Ministry 
Convention; as well as to supplement other 

youth events in Good Shepherd Parish. Look for 
Clynk bags in church foyers, or stop by the 

parish office to obtain one! We sincerely thank you for your help! 

***************************************************** 

FMI concerning the following events/programs, 
contact youth minister, Catherine Gallerizzo, 

282-4812x117 ; catherine.gallerizzo@portlanddiocese.org. 
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FAMILY FAITH FORMATION for November 
4/5 ï Classroom sessions 
11/12 ï At home sessions 
18/19 ï Classroom sessions 

 

SACRAMENTAL PREP RETREATS 
For child preparing and at least one parent 
11/9-SPY1 RETREAT, 5:30 PM @ MHT 
11/16-SPY2 RETREAT, 5:30 PM @ MHT 

 
SPEND TIME WITH SCRIPTURE 
The Gospel echoes Mosesô words, 
ñHear, O Israel! The Lord our God 
is Lord alone! You shall love the Lord 
your God with all your heart, 

with all your soul, with all your mind, 
and with all your strength.ò 
~Deut. 6; ~Mark 12 

 

In our fallen human state, we know not 
how to fulfill this command. Jesus came 
to teach us, and draw us nearer the 
Kingdom of God. Commit these words to memory and consider 

them in every thought, word, and action. 

YOUTH MINISTRY 

~ Middle School (EDGE) Youth Ministry ~  
occurs most Tuesdays, 6:30 -8:00 pm  

 

~ High School (LifeTeen) Youth Ministry ~  
occurs most Sundays, 5:30 -7:00 pm.  

 

Edge Participants: Donôt miss our Safe Environment Night on 
Nov. 6 at 6:30-8:00 pm. We will be using Circle of Grace to discuss 

how to have healthy & safe friendships. Please contact 
Youth Minister, Catherine Gallerizzo, if you are not able to attend. 

Hope to see you there! 
 

Middle School & High School and 
their families are most welcome to 
join us for the Youth Mass 
at Most Holy Trinity 

on November 11 @ 5:30 pm 
(EDGE activity following TBDΦύ 

 

Young Families Fellowship Calendar 
 

Nov. 8 ï Family Night: Head & Heart Chapter 6 
Nov. 15 - NO SESSION (consider attending Theology on Tap) 
Nov. 17 ï Couples Night Out: Escape Room 
Nov. 22 ï NO SESSION (Thanksgiving) 
Nov. 29 ï NO SESSION (Christmas Coffee is Nov. 30) 

 

Thursdays: Family Night 
 

Family Night is held on Thursdays from 6:00-8:00 pm at Most Holy 
Trinity Church in Saco and is open to engaged couples, young married 
couples, and families with young children. The night includes prayer, 
focused discussion, and time to connect with your children. 
Our discussion resource this fall is the book, ñHead and Heart: 
Becoming Spiritual Leaders for Your Family,ò by Katie Warner. 
If you are engaged, newly married, or have young children, we invite 
you to join our Young Families Fellowship as we seek to strengthen our 
families in Christ! FMI including the complete schedule, contact Josh. 

 

Nov. 15 (Thurs): Theology on Tap with Fr. Kyle 
Doustou: ñHoliness and Nothing Less: How to Foster 
and Renew Spiritual Fatherhood in our Priestsò ï  

 

PLEASE NOTE THE CHANGE IN LOCATION. 
How do we encourage our priests in holiness? How do we express our 
appreciation and support as their spiritual children? How do we respond 
when we witness the past or present failings of priests, bishops, and 
even the pope? Come join other young adults as Fr. Kyle Doustou 
shares tools and ideas to strengthen and heal our relationship with our 
spiritual fathers, the priests. Father Kyle is a Parochial Vicar for the 
Portland Peninsula and Island Parishes. We will meet Thurs., Nov. 15, 
7-9 pm at Patôs Pizza in downtown Portland (30 Market St) upstairs in 
their room for groups. Please join us! Theology on Tap is a gathering of 
college students / young adults (ages 18-39) that features food, drink, 
fellowship, & engaging discussions on spiritual topics. FMI contact 
Josh at 207-282-4812 x116, or joshua.houde@portlanddiocese.org . 

 

Marriage Preparation for Engaged Couples in GSP 
 

Marriage prep will be held in 2019 on 5 consecutive Saturdays as 
follows: Feb. 2, 9, 16, & 23: 9 am-noon; & Mar. 2, 1-7:30 pm. 

The program is comprised of all 5 sessions together and takes place at 
Most Holy Trinity Church in Saco. Marriage prep is a requirement to 
marry in Good Shepherd Parish and a wonderful way to build a strong 
foundation for your marriage. To register, please contact Josh Houde at 
207-282-4812 x116, or joshua.houde@portlanddiocese.org or sign up at 
https://goodshepherdparish.us/marriage-preparation-registration. 

YOUNG ADULTS/YOUNG FAMILIES MINISTRY 

Catholic Campus Ministry at the University of New England, Biddeford 
Catholic Underground�² Mondays in the St. Francis Room from 7 to 8 pm 
with Adoration. For details & to join a small group, please contact Campus 
Minister, Catherine Gallerizzo: catherine.gallerizzo@portlanddiocese.org / 
282-4812x117. Follow us @noreastercatholic on FaceBook & Instagram. 

********************************************************************** 

Meet at the Campus Center on Sundays at 10:30 AM to get a ride 
to Mass at St. Joseph Church for the 11:00 AM Mass! 

 

Also, see the parish website for more details on these and other events: 
https://goodshepherdparish.us/noreastercatholic 

FAITH  FORMATION  

SEEK in Indianapolis 

Jan. 3 - 7, 2019 - register NOW! 
 

Contact Campus Minister, 
Catherine Gallerizzo: 

catherine.gallerizzo@portlanddiocese.org 
or 282-4812x117, 

for more details on how to get discounted registration! 

 

mailto:joshua.houde@portlanddiocese.org

